
 Dear Families, 
During the school shut down due to COVID 19 we are going to do our best to keep your 

children busy with a variety of activities!!  We will be providing 2-3 lessons a week for your 
children.  These activities are meant to be fun and keep the children safe!!!  Remember to 
practice social distancing and thorough hand washing!!!  Here is a list of common household 
items that you can utilize to play these activities. 
 
Tennis Balls Coffee containers  
Socks Large Dairy Tubs 
Hula Hoops Oatmeal containers 
Sidewalk Chalk TP and paper towel tubes 
Paper Plates Wrapping paper tubes 
Laundry Basket Newspaper 
Ruler Balloons 
Water Bottles (empty and full) Rice, beans, marbles, small pebbles  
Deck of Cards  
Uno Cards 
Jump Ropes 
Basketball  
Playground Ball  
Cones 
 
We will post a few online activities also, we are aware not everyone has the ability to access 
these but want to include them for the ones that do!! 
 
Most importantly is PLAY, it allows children to use their creativity, imagination, physical, 
cognitive and emotional development while developing the skilI of problem solving!! 
 
Our plans or directions will not be fool proof as this is something new and challenging for all of 
us!!  
 
Please feel free to share pictures of your children through play and activities because we are 
missing ALL of their faces!!! 
 
Feel free to tag us in posts as well as reach out through email if you have any questions or 
concerns!!!! 
 
Here’s a song that might bring some calm to these crazy days.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=emLQac9ff1s 
 
Lorrie Bailey Carol Hilborn 
lorrie.bailey@berryhillschools.org carol.hilborn@berryhillschools.org 
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